
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The East London International Church of Christ                             Weekly Newsletter 18
th

 DECEMBER 2011 

THIS WEEK 

All meetings at 

Wanstead High 

School unless 

otherwise stated - 

Sundays 11am 

Fridays 7.30pm 

 
SUN 18 DEC 

Carol Service 
 
FRI 23 DEC 

No Meeting 
 
SAT 24 DEC 

7:30pm – 8:30pm 
6th Form 
 
SUN 25 DEC 

No Meeting 
 

2012 

 
SUN 1 JAN 

Communion in Family 
Groups 
 
FRI 6 JAN 

No meeting (meet in 
Family Groups during 
the week) 
 
SAT 7 JAN 

FGL Workshop, 9am-
5pm, Friends House 
 
SUN 8 JAN 

10:30-12:00 London 
Worship Service, 
Friends House 
 
FRI 13 JAN 

Church Meeting 
 
SUN 15 JAN 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 20 JAN 

Church Meeting 
 
SUN 22 JAN 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 27 JAN 

Leaders Meeting 
 
SUN 29 JAN 

Worship Service 
 

Welcome to our Christmas  Service. 

 

Our next meeting is on Christmas Eve, 7:00pm for a 7:30 – 8:30 service, 

in the 6th Form. 

 

The first worship service of 2012 is at Friends House, Euston Road at 

10:30am on Sunday 8th Jan. The first meeting at Wanstead High School 

is at 7:00pm for 7:30 on Friday 13th January. 

DIARY DATES 

EASTENEASTENEASTENEASTEN DERDERDERDER     
THE 

Please see our website for further details of meetings, announcements, sermon audio etc – www.icoc.org.uk/east 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
KIDS KINGDOM MEDIA LIBRARY 

Does anyone have any Christian dvd's/vhs for 
children?  To help build a library for Kids 
Kingdom please contact Titi Hill 
(t2nfx@hotmail.com) 
 
 
CALENDAR FOR 2012 

The draft 2012 Calendar is available, plus a 
prayer calendar for January.  Both can be 
downloaded from the website. 
 
1 PETER COMMENTARY 

The London Church will be focusing on the 
theme of faith in January, and using 1 Peter to 
do this.  Everyone is encouraged to buy a 
commentary on 1 Peter to read over the 
Christmas break ready for the class series to 
start in Jan.  The books cost £4 from Steve 
Sultanti.  Please get one today. 
 
COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERING 

Redbridge Emergency Cold Weather Shelter is 
now up and running at the Salvation Army 
Church in Clements Rd, Ilford. They currently 
have a shortage of volunteers for 7pm -10pm, 
to serve food, welcome guests, prepare food 
(soup and roll, except Christmas Day). Help out 
any time between now and early Feb when the 
project will be closing. Bring a friend and make 
a memory. If not able to make it, and would like 
to help, they also need donations of soup.  See 
Beatrice or Frances for more details. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

2012 WORLD DISCIPLESHIP 

CONFERENCE  

'On the Mountain of the Lord'  
8 Conferences / 4 Days / 1 City  
Thousands will gather in San Antonio, Texas 
for the event of the decade: the 2012 World 
Discipleship Summit from July 5-8 2012. 
www.icocconference.org for details and Early 
Bird Registration.  
 

 

CRECHE  

Please be reminded that there is a creche for 
parents with pre-Kids Kingdom children to use 
during the service, which is 'wired-up' so you 
don't miss hearing anything. 
 
 
 
CAROL SINGING FOR HOPE 

WORLDWIDE IN COVENT GARDEN 

Thanks to all those who joined the Central 
London congregation yesterday. 
 
 
COLLECTION FOR THE ‘VILLAGE OF 

HOPE’ 

Thank you to everyone who gave towards our 
contribution to support the New Delhi ‘Village of 
HOPE’ for leprosy sufferers and their families.  
Please give any further donations to Paul 
Rowden. 
 

 

FELLOWSHIP AT THE WHARF 

Do you work in the Canary Wharf area? For 
fellowship and Bible discussions with other 
disciples and friends please contact Isi 
on iiwaegbe@nyx.com 
 


